
Kareeberg Municipality 
 

NOTICE 1/2020 CANCELLATON OF TENDER 107/2017 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that tender 107/2017 dated 20 December 2017 “Construction 

Vanwyksvlei bulk water supply scheme” is cancelled in accordance with Section 13 of the 

Preferential Procurement Policy Framework Act, 200:  Preferential Procurement 

Regulation, 2017. 
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